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The Government of Nepal strongly condemns the terrorist bomb attacks at Gulshan-e-Iqbal Park in 

Lahore yesterday resulting in deaths and injury of innocent people, mostly women and children. 

 

In line with its principled position, the Government of Nepal holds the view that terrorism in all its 

forms and manifestations is deplorable and that terrorism must be dealt with firmly and resolutely. It 

also believes that the perpetrators of this terrorist attack will be brought to justice at the earliest.  

 

At this difficult hour, the Government of Nepal also expresses its solidarity with the people and the 

Government of Pakistan. 
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